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COVID-19 Update 

3/23/2020 

 

Hello, 

 

There continues to be new developments, guidance and information regarding the COVID-19 situation 

emerging on a near constant basis.  Leadership at Pantheon continue to monitor and evaluate these 

developments and are committed to ensuring we provide services that are safe, necessary and 

compliant with all current health efforts and mandates. 

 

Regarding the recent “Safer at Home” Order made by the Governor, Pantheon consulted with our trade 

association leadership and State departmental guidance to determine how that may impact our 

services. 

 

Department of Human Services (DHS) leadership has indicated at this time, that they believe day and 

prevocational services may still be essential services for those who rely on them and may not have safe 

alternative options if displaced.    

 

To continue meeting the needs of those we serve, Pantheon will continue to be open and available for 

those who choose to participate in our pre-vocational and community based services.  We continue to 

work hard to ensure we are in compliance with all State and CDC guidelines for safe programming and 

proper implementation of all safety measures and best practices.   We have continued to implement our 

proactive infection control policies and social distancing in the work place.  

 

As always, we are constantly monitoring the situation and will keep you posted if anything should 

change.  Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.   

 

Stay safe, and we will get through this together!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rick Block      Erik Martin 

Executive Director     Operations Director  

 


